
Kennedy	Trail	PAC	Meeting	AGM	February	8th,	2021	
6:30	p.m.	held	Virtually	on	Zoom	

Minutes	
		

1. Call to Order-Mrs. Shepherd 
2. Territory Acknowledgement-Mrs. Shepherd 
3. Background information:  Mrs. Shepherd shared the back ground finance of the KT PAC.  (Gaming 

account $11, 949.90, In house account $4358.02 plus $166 from School Board) 
4. Understanding PAC and Roles—Lakhbir Johal from DPAC shared information about what is a PAC and 

purposes. She also outlined how and how not the gaming grant can be used.  Lakhbir also shared 
contact information for DPAC and where to find more information on the DPAC website. 

5. Seeking Mentorship:  Lakhbir is going to check to see if there is a school nearby that has a PAC 
executive that is willing to work with ours to offer support and mentorship. 

6. Nominations/Elections of 2020-2021 PAC Executive: the following executive positions were filled 
without contention: 

a. Co-Chair-Dawna	De	Mayo	
b. Co-Chair-	Angeline	Abraham	Ponniah	Thangapnady	
c. Treasurer-	Dawna	De	Mayo	
d. Secretary-	Sandeep	Dhillon	Dhaliwal	

7. Principal’s Report/Questions?:  Mrs. Shepherd shared the principal’s report (see page 2).  Mrs. 
Shepherd opened the floor to questions (there were none).  Mrs. Shepherd let parents know that 
questions can come at any time through email, phone or while outside on supervision. 

8. Wish List-This topic is deferred to the next meeting. 
9. Next Meeting- will be decided by the PAC executive.  Mrs. Shepherd thanked everyone for their 

support.  Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
  



February 8, 2021   Kennedy Trail PAC Meeting Principal’s Report  
  

  
  
  
School Update  

  -Mrs. Christine Shepherd  

• Last Wednesday of the month is Pink Shirt Day.  Usually we do an assembly but different this year.  
• Pink Shirts are available to order (before Feb.11, 2021) 
• Superpower for this month is Kindness/assertiveness month  
• Kindergarten registration is open (all online now). Please share with any neighbours 
• Health and Safety Protocols are being followed (handwashing, cleaning high contact areas, social 

distancing, mask wearing—In elementary school it is at the families discretion but it is safe and 
practical for elementary students to wear masks).  Please see latest video message from the super-
intendent. 

 
School Goal  

• Social Emotional Learning is still our focus (emphasis on Self-Regulation)  
• Each month has a “Brain Fit Super Power”:  February is Kindness and Assertiveness 
• Each month has family homework (see newsletter)  

  
PAC Plans  

• Banking 
• Fundraisers? 
• Minutes and any items that can be put on the website (please provide to 

Christine so that it can be posted)  
  
  
  

 
	
	


